
We Show respect.  We are Honest. We Include others. We Never give up. We seek Excellence in all we do. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember to subscribe to the newsletter on our website to receive an electronic copy.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Reminder -  Arts/Crafts evening on 28 September 5-7pm  
 
Important information for the night… 
 

• Please could you make sure that your child wears old clothes to the event that you don’t 
mind getting messy and/or bring an apron for them to wear as we won’t have enough 
for everyone on the night. 
 

• Enter school via the main entrance on Mill Lane from 5pm 
 

 

• Remember you must arrive before 6.30pm as we will be finishing at 7pm prompt. 
 
 
 
*Please note that all children must be accompanied by an adult 
when attending this event. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
The PTA are very kindly organising two Discos for the children:  

Wednesday 11 October 3-15 – 4-15pm  KS2 - Year 3/Year 4/Year 5/Year 6 
Thursday 12 October 3-15 - 4-15pm  Rec and KS1 - Year 1/Year 2 
The children are able to bring a change of clothes on the day to change into for the disco. Please be aware 
that there will be no clubs on these two days to accommodate the discos. Further details will be sent out 
about how to book. 
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We have been asked to share the following website with parents that contains some useful information. 

It can be tricky deciding whether or not to keep your child off school, nursery or playgroup when they're 
unwell. 

There are government guidelines for schools and nurseries about managing specific infectious diseases at 
GOV.UK. These say when children should be kept off school and when they shouldn't. 

If you do keep your child at home, it's important to phone the school or nursery on the first day. Let them 
know that your child won't be in and give them the reason. 

If your child is well enough to go to school but has an infection that could be passed on, such as a cold sore 
or head lice, let their teacher know. 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please find below a poster about deadlines for applying for Reception places and High School places for Sept 
2024. 
 
If you, or someone you know is interested in applying for a place at Milton St John’s, we have an open 
morning and evening for parents/carers to come into school. Please see below for further details.  
 

ATTENDANCE REMINDER 

TIME TO APPLY 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/health-protection-in-schools-and-other-childcare-facilities/chapter-9-managing-specific-infectious-diseases
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/health-protection-in-schools-and-other-childcare-facilities/chapter-9-managing-specific-infectious-diseases
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
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DIARY DATES 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wed 11 October                           PTA Disco 3-15 – 4-15pm  KS2 - Year 3/Year 4/Year 5/Year 6 
Thurs 12 October                          PTA Disco 3-15 - 4-15pm  Rec and KS1 - Year 1/Year 2 
Tues 17 Oct 2023                               Year 3 trip to Quarry Bank Mill 
Wed 18 Oct 2023                               Individual photographs 
Thurs 19 Oct 2023                             Year 6 trip to Stockport Air Raid Shelters 
Tues 31 Oct 2023                               Rec - Year 6 Nasal Flu Immunisations 
Fri 14 June – Mon 17 June 2024     Year 6 Kingswood Residential trip 
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